
Blythe, [J.W.] January 27, 1909 

Copy. James J. Hill to L. W. Hill. 

"It is welJ to bear in mind that Mr. Blythe 
has an experience of over thirty years in the 
service and Mr. Bunn has also a long experi- 
ence, and each has a knowledge of his respec- 
tive property, its history, organization and 
legislation, which Mr. Begg has not and cannot 
have without a long time spent in the service.' 
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